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THE LLF NEXT STEPS GROUP 
 

 

Terms of Reference  

The LLF Next Steps Group will 

1. Agree and commend to Dioceses approaches that enable meaningful engagement with the LLF 
resources in as wide and representative range of churches as possible;  

2. Encourage effective and wide use of the resources across the Church; 

3. Encourage the House and College to engage with the process and hear the learning emerging from 
churches’ engagement;  

4. In response to a substantive period of church-wide engagement with the resources:  

a) draw up scenarios for different outcomes and consider the ecclesial implications;  

b) consider and bring forward to the House proposals for consideration of any motions or other 
business that should go to the General Synod arising from the process of learning proposed by the 
LLF resources;  

5. Draw on the diversity, experience and expertise of the members of the Pastoral Advisory Group, a 
Reference Group and LLF Advocates 

a) to ensure that engagement with the resources is framed in as pastorally sensitive and safe way as 
possible for everyone, especially LGBTI+ people; 

b) to advise on the preparation and delivery of facilitation training and resources to achieve the 
above; 

c) to extend the reach of the group, when appropriate, to diverse stakeholders. 

6. It is expected this work will be completed by the end of 2022 at the latest. 
 
 
 


